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Hello Poppy Cultivators, 

 Poppy Month is quickly approaching. Your Districts and Units should have 
your plans well under way. Let’s set a record for donations collected. Thank you 
for all you do. 

 National Poppy Day is Friday, May 24, 2024. There are resources on the 
National and Department websites for ideas. There is also a Facebook poppy 
page. Check it out!  

 Please be sure to submit your Poppy Financial report on time. There is not 
a lot of time between the end of May and getting all your convention items in to 
Department.  

 All updated information on poppy displays, poppy posters and poppy 
hats is all on the website. If something is not clear or correct, please let me know 
immediately so I can address it.  

 I appreciate everyone’s patience as I am going through some transitions 
in my personal life (no health issues). I will be having a new mailing address 
before the end of the ALA year, so please stay tuned. We sometimes need to 
accept life on life’s terms. Thank you all! 

 

Yours in Service~ 

Robin 
Robin Falkenberg                 
ALA DOC Poppy Chairman 2023-2024                        
Poppy@calegionaux.org 

 


